
 
 

 

 

 
Alberta Invasive Species Council’s 

 11th Annual Conference 
 

March 20-21, 2024 at Olds College 
 

Call for Abstracts 
 

Are you interested in presenting at the Alberta Invasive Species Council’s (AISC’s) 11th Annual 
Conference? Perhaps you have an invasive species success story, or a new tool or method that you are 
utilizing that has changed the way you work. Or maybe you have research findings that you could share 
with our audience?  

Showcase your invasive species work, projects or research in person at the AISC’s Annual Conference & 
AGM and network with like-minded professionals from near and far! This opportunity is open to 
students, researchers, professors, contractors, invasive species practitioners and other stakeholders 
with invasive information pertaining to invasive species research and management in Alberta.  

 

To submit an abstract, send the following by November 13, 2023 to info@abinvasives.ca with the 
subject line 2024 Abstract Submission. Oral presentations will be 10 minutes in length with time for 
questions and poster presenters will be able to discuss their work with attendees during refreshment 
breaks (4 coffee breaks total) for a more informal conversation: 

1. Title: Titles should be in title case (the first letter of most words capitalized). Titles are limited to 150 
characters. 

2. Authors: Names and affiliations of all authors should be included. The presenting author’s name 
should be underlined. 

3. Abstract: Abstracts should not exceed 250 words. Please provide a brief overview of the topic to be 
covered. 

4. Please indicate whether a poster or oral presentation is preferred. 
 

Please direct any questions to info@abinvasives.ca or 587 999 0954. 
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